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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

August 4, 2011 

Dear Mr. Quy Vuong: 

This is to confirm that, as you discussed by telephone with our attorney, Lindsey Frank, on July 18, 2011, the Socialist 

Workers National Campaign Committee does not currently qualify as a national party committee. 

As you requested during this July 18, 2011 call, the Socialist Workers National Campaign Committee is submitting along 

with this Miscellaneous Text Submission an amended Statement of Organization in which it identifies itself as a 

"committee [that] supports/opposes more than one Federal candidate, and is NOT a separate segregated fund or party 

committee (i.e., nonconnected committee)," i.e. Line 5(f) of the Statement of Organization, as it has done for several 

years in the past. 

Very Truly Yours, 

Lea Sherman, Treasurer 

Socialist Workers National 

Campaign Committee 

 

 


